
“PEOPLE WITH GOALS SUCCEED BECAUSE THEY KNOW WHERE THEY’RE GOING”  
(Earl Nightingale) 	

		
And we know where we are going!  See you at the 75% goal date!!   Go 

Mushers!  	
The Southern Division is still in the lead (49.98%) with the Central 

(44.73%),  and Northwestern Division (44.40%)  a few dog lengths behind.	
 The Western (41.93%) and Eastern (37.91%)  Divisions are still running 

strong!	
 	

They say the dogs love to run faster in colder weather.  The colder weather is moving 
in, and we have just over a month to get to our first goal of 75%.	

           Any Department reaching 75% by December 7th will receive $75.00 to advance 
the ALA Mission, not to mention bragging rights, and a step closer to our next goal!	

 	
Keep Mushing!  Have a great week! 	
 	
		
Karen Toll	
American Legion Auxiliary National Membership Chairman 2023 – 2024 
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